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All employees of the Waunakee Community School District who have a school bus driver’s 
license or CDL must submit a copy of their school bus driver’s license to the District office. 
They must submit a copy before they are eligible to drive District vehicles. 
 
The District will require a copy of the employee’s driver record from the Wisconsin Department 
of Motor Vehicles or any other state motor vehicle department if applicable. This will be done on 
an annual basis. 
 
 
Adopted: 2/13/89 
 
Revised: March 1994 
   June 2002 

Waunakee Community School District 


